
Good morning, today is Tuesday, March 6th, 
 
There will not be a yearbook club meeting tomorrow.  Next week’s meeting will be for the 
communications committee. 
 
Amazing job, Gateway, there are a ton of classes who have met their goal for the Heifer 
International fundraiser.  Today is the LAST day to make donations! We’ll have all of the grand 
totals for you tomorrow.   
 
Do you want to make a difference in your school? Do you love technology? Join the Student 
Tech Summit on March 7th from 5:30-7:30 at the district Community Resource Center. Share 
your perspective about learning in a digital world and give feedback about potential student 
devices. Did we mention free pizza? See the flier in the library for more information.  
 
Can you believe author Brandon Mull is coming to Gateway? Stop by the library to pick up an order form 
if you would like to buy an autographed copy of any of his award winning books like Fablehaven or Five 
Kingdoms.  

 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character!  
 


